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Oxfordshire County Council
Call For Competition Notice
Framework for Home Care Services
The Council has issued an OJEU notice calling for competition for the establishment of a framework agreement with main contractors for the provision of home care services in Oxfordshire. It is intended to contract with a limited number of providers (10 to 15 approximately) for the provision of home care services mainly for Adults but will also covering Extra Care Housing and Children. The Adult services will be provided in 5 zones based on the district boundaries within Oxfordshire. The other services will be county wide
The successful main contractors will be responsible for the provision of the services but will have the option to use subcontractors to help meet capacity if required. Those providers that may be interested in becoming a subcontractor will need to be registered on the Oxfordshire County Council Approved Provider Lists for Home Care Services (APL) which will continue to run in parallel with the new framework agreement. A list of current APL providers will be supplied in the procurement documents to enable potential main contractors to identify possible subcontractors who they may want work with to demonstrate their capacity to deliver the service.     
The APL will shortly be opened for new applicants for inclusion on the list from October 2015. This will be advertised and run as a separate procurement exercise.

Details of the new framework are included in the procurement documents available to providers through this portal. 
Please note : A workshop for providers wishing to apply for the framework agreement is scheduled for 9th September at The Kings Centre, Osney Mead, Oxford, OX2 0ES. Registration is from 9.30 and the session will commence at 10.00am
There will be an additional workshop on subcontracting under the framework on 17th September, also at The King’s Centre starting at 01.30pm.

Closing date for tenders will be midday on 9th October 2015

All queries regarding the e-tender system should be made by email to the following address.  

Send to: JointCommissioningProcurement@oxfordshire.gov.uk
Any queries about the tender documents, process or contract terms must be made via the messaging functionality on the tender system
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